Chivers, Jennifer

From: Margare icharcsor

Sent: 14 January 2016 16:54

To: Chivers, Jennifer

Cc: gordon macqueen

Subject: 75 Bayham St,NW1 0AA; Application Ref; 2015/6036/P

Dear Jennifer,
We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We object to this application for the following reasons.

We object to the proposed large plate glass windows an the ground floor front facade as well as the proposed large
plate glass windows on the back elevation. Both sets of windows are not in keeping withe the character of the early
19th century street. We appreciate that the existing windows on the ground floor front elevation have been
changed but at least they are composed of small panes of glass.

The west side of Bayham Street is in our Conservation Area so any new alterations should be in keeping with the
street.

We are sorry to be late in sending our views but hope you will consider them.
Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
London NW1 7EA



